
 

 

Autumn 1 

Platform 1 

Newsletter 

Dear parents/carers, 

Welcome back from the summer holidays, I hope you all had a fun and relaxing break. We 
have had some exciting work done to our classroom and outdoor area over the summer 
holidays. We now have a brand-new Sensory Room attached to our classroom, we are 
really looking forward using this fantastic new facility to support your child. Outside, we 
have a new planting area and will soon be getting a new mud kitchen built. 

As you can see from our half-term topic overview, we have lots of learning and fun 
activities planned for this half-term all based around our topic of Marvellous Me. 

This half-term in Platform 1, Mrs Agar and Mr Hall will be working alongside Miss 
Tomlinson to teach and support your child. We will be continuing our range of different 
teaching approaches including 1:1 work, small group work and whole class sessions. 

This year we will be doing P.E. on a Thursday afternoon, please ensure your child has a 
school P.E. in school with them every Thursday. Children are welcome to keep their P.E. 
kit in school, in their locker, and they will be sent home for washing at the half-term 
break. 

Your child will have a new home-school diary for this new academic year, please ensure 
that they bring this to school with them every day. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss C Tomlinson 


